
Good Afternoon LNC Families,

In an ongoing effort to keep you informed on the measures LNC is taking with regard to COVID-19, please
see this video message. If, after viewing, you have additional questions, please contact your building
principal or Ms. Shipman, LNC's district healthcare coordinator. Please know that our top priority has and will
continue to be, keeping our students and staff safe and we appreciate your trust and support as we do that.

Sincerely,

Shannon Stein, Superintendent

 

Mr. Craig Smith, HS Principal: csmith@lncharter.org

Dr. Cherié Graham, MS Principal: cgraham@lncharter.org

Ms. Michelle Holland, ES Principal: mholland@lncharter.org

Ms. Rebecca Shipman, District Healthcare Coordinator: rshipman@lncharter.org 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2fdh94S0jFo
http://swift911v4.swiftreach.com/Public/Email/Unsubscribe.aspx?c=205105&j=63638698&l=0&e=cc47d122-8838-4e90-bbb7-31bca6949e88&a=mjoseph@lncharter.org
http://www.swiftreach.com/



